Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.6: Gail DeJongh

From: MRAQM2000@aol.com [mailto: MRAQM2000@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2006 1:29 PM

To: antelope-pardee@aspeneg.com

Subject: NO...High Tension Transmission Line for Leona Valley

Aspen Environmental Group....Lecna Valley is NOT the place to the new transmission corridor for
high transmission lines. Of all the alternative routes that have been considered Lecna Valley will
impact more long term residents than any other route. Maybe individuals are nct considered as
important as big business and environmental organizations, that just done want to be bothered
with the lines. Bringing those lines through the unique community of Leona Valley is unfair,
inappropriate, and not at all cost effective. It is NOT the right route to serve this community of
any of the tax payers of California.

C.6-1

Sincerely, Gail DeJongh
‘Leona Valley Resident

Final EIR/EIS Ap.8C-11 December 2006
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Response to Comment Set C.6: Gail DeJongh

C.6-1 Thank you for submitting your opinion on Alternative 5.

December 2006 Ap.8C-12 Final EIR/EIS



